
 

 
 
02 April 2014 
 
Via email 

 
 
Dear Professor MacDonald 
 
Ref: Small Grant application: Clinical, radiological and immunopathological studies of perianal fistulae 

 
The Bowel & Cancer Research grants committee met recently to consider your application for the above 
project. The members agreed to grant £25,081 towards the consumables but did not feel that it was 
appropriate at this stage to release the £6,000 for the transcriptomic chips.  
 
After recourse to you regarding Mr Haddow’s MD Res fees they will be happy to support these within the 
grant.  
 
Therefore, the full grant payable will be £32,577 with a further £6,000 for transcriptomic chips if needed. I 
note that you stated that you have started the project, and an interim project report will be due in 
December. 
 
I wish you all the very best with your project and look forward to receiving news of progress later in the 
year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Deborah Gilbert 
Chief Executive 
T: 020 7882 8749|M: 07951 489315 
E: deborah@bowelcancerresearch.org 
www.bowelcancerresearch.org 
 
cc: Martine Gabbitass 

Professor Charles Knowles 
Deborah Hampson 
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